
Bronze Pelican Honorees
KTC  Scouters  Rod  Pfannensteil  and  Joshua  Paulin  will  be
honored with the Bronze Pelican Award for service to Catholic
Scouting from the Roman Catholic Diocese of Worcester. All are
invited to come support these and Scouters from other councils
as they receive their religious emblem from Bishop McManus at
the annual Catholic Scouting Adult Awards Dinner to be held on
Friday, June 2, 2017 in St. Joseph’s Parish Center (68 Central
St., Auburn, MA).  The evening begins with a social at 5:30 PM
with dinner at 6 PM with the award ceremony to follow.

Tickets must be purchased in advance through May 25, 2017, and
can  be  purchased  at
 https://squareup.com/store/worcester-catholic-scouting/.  
Proceeds from ticket sales goes to support the work of the
Diocese of Worcester Catholic Committee on Scouting.

For more information on the Bronze Pelican Award, click here.

https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/bronze-pelican-honorees/
http://www.nccs-bsa.org/index.php/adult-recognition/bronze-pelican

